The Drive-Home Newsletter
November 12th, 2017
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Sunday School
GOD reaffirms his Covenant with Jacob.

Preschool: There was only one child in preschool today so they joined with K-2nd. Please bring your backpacks with you next week to bring home the artwork that we have been working on.

K-2nd: We pretended to sleep on paper stones to introduce the story of Jacobs ladder. Each of the stones had a bible verse on it, which we read and posted on the wall. We made a family chain of Abraham’s family and completed it with our own name, talking about the importance of grandparents and their relation in the story.
· Who were Abraham’s Children?
· Why did you sleep on rocks?

3rd-5th: Talked about GOD’s promise to Abraham and his whole family, Isaacs twins Jacob and Esau. We played a game of Red light green light to get the feeling of waiting, just like Abraham waited for the promise. We did a tongue twister, remembering GOD’s good gifts through repetition. Closed the week with prayer. 
· What did Abraham wait for?
· Who were Isaacs children?
This week in Children’s Church
We learned a few words in in Lingala, read through the verses and talked about how we are not just called to know about what is going on but doing something about it. We played a couple of games that were very similar to games we’ve played before but learned new names for the games, names from Congo. 
· Why is it important to do good things for others?
· What words did you learn in Lingala?


Coming up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night kid’s club this week! Dinner starts at 5:30 and programming starts at 6:15. Hope to see you there! 

Keep in Mind
[bookmark: _GoBack]November 19th: Parent’s night out! Drop your kids off after church for a time of crafts and Christmas stories! Lunch is $3 a kid or $5 per family. We will be having a Macaroni and Cheese mix in. Once you have dropped your kids off, have a great afternoon off! We’ll see you again at 4pm! Click here to sign up: Parent's Night out Sign up sheet

December 3rd: Kids will be singing Christmas Carols at Winchester house after church! No preparation needed, come and sing with us!

December 17: Kids will be singing in the Sunday service, we will start rehearsing the songs on Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings in November.

